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January 10, 2017 

Vince Rodo, Office of the Chief Financial & Administration Officer 
Chair, Councillor Josh Cole, Toronto Transit Commission 
1900 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4S 1Z2 
 
Agenda item: January 18, 2017 

Recommendation 

That TTC bus service continue on Brimley Road south of Kingston Road to reach Bluffers Park to 
provide visitors public transit service to access the park. 

Summary 

Currently the TTC bus on Brimley Road concludes at Kingston Road leaving visitors to Bluffers Park 
with the task of walking a very lengthy way to reach the park, often times carrying their necessities 
for a day long visit.   

With the operating conditions enhanced within the park; the grade is no longer as steep as it used to 
be and the resilience of the current TTC buses are better equipped to travel into the area.  With the 
increased use of our public parks and the City's initiative to encourage public transit to relieve 
congestion it would be valuable to offer our residents the bus service.  

TTC bus service will also minimize the volume of cars entering the area for a safer and 
environmentally better way to access the beautiful park and beach located at Bluffers Park. 

Sincerely, 

Councillor Paul Ainslie 
Scarborough East Ward 43 
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